
Year 2
Expectations

 In Class 2, we have collaborated as a team to create our class charter which incorporates
all our school values and ways we think we can be ready respectful and safe in school.
All the children, as well as the teaching team have signed this to clearly show that we
agree to follow these expectations.

Our class charter is as follows:
• We will sit sensibly on our chairs during lesson time and listen carefully to who is
speaking.
• We will be respectful and kind to everyone in school and follow our school values.
• We will use all school equipment carefully showing respect.
• We will use kind words and kind hands not hurting others with our actions or words. 
• We will support each other in class and help each other when we are struggling.
• We will make sure we have fun and always try our best.
 
School Uniform
Can we please ask that all children's clothing has their name written in it as we often
have lots of clothing with no name which can make it difficult to locate the owners.
 
PE Kits
 It is expected that the children bring their PE kit to school at the start of the week.
They can then take this home on Monday (after our PE lessons) or at the end of the
week to be washed. But children must ensure they have a PE kit in school as gymnastics
can be tricky in school uniform.
 
Water Bottles
The children need to bring their own water bottle into school every day. This is
important to ensure they can participate in the learning effectively by being hydrated
throughout the day.
 



Home Learning
Children have TT Rockstars log ins and Maths Passports to practice at home so they
can work on their times tables. They also have Spelling Shed log in details so that they
can practice the same spellings they are working on at school at home. Encouraging
your child to do this will really help them! I also tend to send additional activities
home now and again. These are not compulsory- but again will help your child cement
their learning.
 
Reading
Each week children will be given a new reading book on a Thursday and a new
recommended read. The reading book is for the children to read to their grown ups at
home and the recommended read is for you to read to or with your child as these texts
are not banded at their level but are to encourage a love of learning.


